To All Nisqually Veterans and Veteran
Families

We are in the process of planning our annual Veterans Day event and
would like to include a picture of you or your family Veteran. This is for
anyone who is currently or has served in the armed forces. Please indicate
what branch of service if you submit a picture. To submit a picture, please
contact Julie Palm or Lori Lund by September 30", 2023. More information
on the event will be sent out soon.

Thank you,

Julie Palm 360-456-5221 ext. 1278 — palm.julie@nisgually-nsn.gov

Lori Lund 360-456-5221 ext.1237 — lund.lori@nisqually-nsn.gov




